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IMPLICATIONS/CONSULTATIONS

Contribution to 
the Council’s 
Corporate 
Priorities/ 
Objectives:

Priority 1 – Improve the health and wellbeing of our 
communities 

Priority 2 – Enhance the quality of people’s lives 

Priority 3 – Enable a flourishing local economy 

Consultation: Members were forwarded a Questionnaire on 
Members’ Allowances in order to establish whether 
the allowances paid were, in their view, 
commensurate with their role.  The IRP will be 
provided with a summary report following feedback 
from Members, the results of which will be reported 
to Council on 16 May 2018.
  

Legal: The Local Authorities (Members’ Allowances) (England) 
Regulations 2003 requires each principal local 
authority to submit recommendations on its 
Members’ Allowances Scheme to an Independent 
Remuneration Panel (IRP) for comment.

Financial: None 
Human 
Resource:

N/A

Risk 
Management:

N/A

Health and 
wellbeing – 
issues and 
impacts:

N/A


